
Asian Pediatrics Inflammatory Bowel Disease 
(PIBD) Research Network Group Meeting 

12 July 2019

The Asian Paediatric Inflammatory Bowel Disease (PIBD)

Research Network, one such clinical research network set

up by SCRI, held their 4th group meeting on 12 July 2019

at the Grand Hyatt Hotel, Singapore.

At the meeting, 2 abstracts, PIBD epidemiology and Very

Early Onset Inflammatory Bowel Disease (VEO-IBD) were

presented. Both were accepted for the PIBD World

Congress 2019 at Budapest. The team also discussed

about the updates and issues of the current database,

potential publications, and future studies that may be

derived from the data collected. Professor Suporn from

Thailand concluded the meeting by presenting her plans

to organise a PIBD Masterclass in 2020 to raise awareness

about PIBD in the region.

The meeting was held in conjunction with the

Inflammatory Bowel Disease Centre of Excellence (IBD-

COE) workshop organised by Johnson & Johnson, which

has provided an education grant together with the

National University of Singapore to support the

members’ travel to attend the meeting and workshop.
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